
DATE 
 
Ohio State Rep. or Senator NAME 
Address 
Address 
 
Dear Rep. or Sen. ____________: 
 
As a member of the Ohio Farmers Union and a family farmer in [YOUR LOCATION HERE], I am 
concerned about climate change. While I understand that there are differing views in the Ohio 
General Assembly as to the seriousness of our climate dilemma, I write today to ask you to 
support policies that are beneficial for cleaner air that don’t necessarily entail a huge lift from 
the legislature and also benefit Ohio’s rural economy. 
 
First, we need state leaders to stand with Ohio farmers on the continued implementation of the 
Renewable Fuel Standard. While this is a federal issue, your words have weight with our 
congressional delegation and the Trump Administration. Economically, recent studies have 
shown that the ethanol industry may be adding up to .70 cents a bushel to the price of corn. 
Many OFU members, myself included, regularly sell to our local POET refinery, most of the time 
for a price premium over other buyers. 
 
Second, I ask your support for rural wind and solar projects in Ohio. OFU urges the Ohio 
General Assembly to remove unreasonable wind turbine setbacks. Further we urge you and 
other legislators to urge the PUCO and other state government agencies to provide guidance 
and regulatory approval for rural solar projects. Wind turbines create lease income for farmers 
and clean energy, while several solar projects proposed over the past few years have held the 
promise of ongoing employment in areas of southern Ohio where poverty is a concern and jobs 
are needed. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to my concerns. I look forward to hearing your thoughts. 
 
Sincerely, 


